Steven Liang

From: Aisha

Sent: Wednesday, May 5, 2021 2:15 PM

To: WaterRateBoard

Subject: Public Comment on Philadelphia's 2021 Water Rates

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender.

TO: Philadelphia Water, Sewer & Storm Water Rate Board
C/0: Steven Liang

1515 Arch Street, 17th Floor

Philadelphia, PA 19102

I am submitting a request to not raise the current rate of water. It has been a critical year and things are not the
same. The rising cost of food had created a strain on my current budget.

| am a senior about to reach the age of 70. | am not in a posiiton to pay more for water because in the first place why is
their a charge for water.

Not a fan of pricing going up when my income stays the same.

Thanks you

pisha A





